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September 16 – Sign legal papers at lawyers for land sale 
September 17 – CAMA Council Orientation Toolkit Presentation 
September 22 – Meet with Hotel owner RE: sewer line issue; sign legal papers at lawyers 
for land sale 
September 23 – Staff Meeting 
October 1 – CAMA Awards of Excellence Webinar 
October 7 – Council Meeting 

 
Our Statement of Funding and Expenditures (SFE) has been certified for the Storm Water 
Management Plan project, 1819-IC-9, funded by the Alberta Community Partnership 
(ACP).  The Medical Clinic Governance ACP grant remains uncertified. 
 
For the Fall Clean up September 10 to 15, we placed personnel on site to assist in 
directing patrons.  The advantage to this is we ensure the proper waste is in the proper 
containers such as mixed waste, metals, recyclables, etc.  Also, we can divert materials to 
save us space and cost.  For example, if someone comes with a truck load of tree 
branches, we divert them to our organic materials dump site.  Or if someone comes with a 
truckload of metal, we can send them across the road to Curry’s, so we do not pay the cost 
of disposal.  It is an education process. 
We recorded 59 different patrons that dumped off at the bins. 53 gave us a Village of 
Rycroft address; 3 gave us Village business operations; 2 gave us MD of Spirit River 
addresses; and one was Town of Spirit River Resident.  
 
A new development permit was approved for a single detached dwelling at 4615 49 street, 
and also at 4628 53 street.   
 
We have advertised the Solid waste and Recyclable materials contract.  RFP closed 
October 1.  A report is forthcoming. 
 
As per Council direction after the RCMP delegation at the regular Council meeting, we 
added to our webpage to have this permanently on our front page banner: 
 

IMPORTANT CONTACTS 
Municipal Services 

After Hours Dispatch 
780-532-4519 

 
RCMP Non-Emergency 
Spirit River Detachment 

780-864-3525 


